

CONSTABLE CARE INCURSION



Dear Parents,

The Constable Care Child Safety Foundation Inc. is a registered harm prevention charity that delivers award winning safety education programs to school students throughout Western Australia.

Through puppet theatre and live interactive performances, Constable Care's team of professional actors address a range of personal safety, community safety and citizenship themes that excite, engage, challenge and educate.

Constable Care was established in 1989 and since that time over 2 million children have seen a Constable Care show.

In 2014 Constable Care celebrated 25 years of service to the Western Australian community.

On **Monday February 15**, students in Years 4-6 will engage with the "Screen Name" presentation with a key focus on online protective behaviours. This is a free incursion and teachers will reinforce the messages presented in follow-up lessons in the classroom

Key Concepts for this performance:

Not everyone we meet online is honest about their true identity

There are safe actions we can take to protect ourselves online

Always tell someone you trust (preferably an adult) if you are concerned about something you experienced online that made you feel unsafe

Ensure your personal information is protected online

There are real risks involved in meeting an online contact face to face, as you can never be sure they are who they say they are 854.1/4.141